
From: Gillian Mosely  
Sent: 13 September 2023 19:40 
To: Planning; David Fowler 
Subject: Museum Street development 
 
Hello, I am writing to state my objection to the Museum Street 
development on heritage grounds. If I have understood, it relies on the 
removal of certain heritage assets, and also sits uncomfortably within the 
heritage context it would inhabit. 
 
Yours Sincerely, Gillian 
 


